











February 26, 1999











The Honorable Don Davis, President


 and Members of City Council


City Hall


117 West Duval Street


Jacksonville, Florida 32201





Dear Mr. Davis and Members of City Council:





RE: 	Application for Rezoning to Planned Unit Development (PUD)


Methany Motors 


R-1999-61





Pursuant to the provisions of Section 656.129 Advisory recommendation on amendment of Zoning Code or rezoning of land of the Zoning Code, the Planning Commission in regular session on February 25, 1999, recommended to a written description dated January 18, 1999 and APPROVE the above referenced rezoning.





If there are any questions regarding this matter, please contact the undersigned at your convenience.





Sincerely,











Lisa S. Ransom


Senior Planner





